
APPENDIX C 

Summary of Consultation Responses Received 

 

 

Mowden Junior School 

 

Questioned accept the proposed admission number for the academic year 2009/10.  

Their reply was: 

 

The Authority has had discussions with the school regarding increasing its admission 

number from 60 to 62 and has agreed that it is inline with the school’s net capacity. 

 

 

Dodmire Infant School 

 

Questioned the proposed admission number for the academic year 2009/10, their reply 

was: 

 

“To accommodate 70 pupils this year we had to have an extra classroom – if we 

continue to remain at 70 and accept 70 children into a year group we would need 

extra classrooms.  Our capacity to take 70 pupils in each year group was removed 

when Eastbourne Nursery was brought to Dodmire Infants.  A more realistic number 

would be 60”. 

 

The Authority’s response: 

 

The accommodation for the nursery did not impact on the capacity of the infant 

school, therefore the school continues to have capacity for 70 children in each year 

group.  The Authority is however considering a reduction to 60 as part of the Primary 

Capital Programme review. 

 

 

 


